NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR TOWN OF HAMILTON
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Hamilton, La Crosse County, Wisconsin will hold a public hearing on the town’s proposed 2023 budget on Wednesday, November 30, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Hamilton Town Hall, N5105 N Leonard Street, West Salem, WI.  Immediately following the Public Hearing, a Special Town Meeting will be held to approve the 2022 town levy to be collected in 2023.  The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection on the town’s website at www.townofhamiltonwi.org and at the clerk’s office by appointment.  The following is a summary of the proposed budget.

REVENUES                            2022                             2023              % CHANGE
Taxes                                           $681,281		$691,843		1.55%
Fire District                                    69,816		    67,757    	            -2.95%                            
Intergovernment Aids               179,358		  182,625                       1.82%
Licenses & Permits                      36,200 		    37,200		2.76%
Miscellaneous Revenues              3,900		      3,800	            -2.56%

TOTAL REVENUES             $970,555		$983,225                 1.31%


EXPENDITURES
General Government              $112,925		$117,950		4.45%
Public Safety                                 96,348		    96,243	            -0.11%
Public Works                               381,900		  412,400		7.99%
Sanitary Services                           93,200		    83,200	          -10.73%
Health & Culture                             4,200		      4,200		 0.00%
Conservation & Dev                           250		         250		 0.00%
Capital Outlay                             224,558		 224,558	               0.00%
Other Financing Uses                  57,174		   44,424	           -22.30%

TOTAL EXPENDITURES     $970,555		$983,225		 1.31%




Posted this 15th day of November, 2022

By:  Sara Schultz, Town of Hamilton Clerk


NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF THE ELECTORS

TOWN OF HAMILTON, LA CROSSE COUNTY

     Notice is hereby given that a special town meeting of the electors of the Town of Hamilton, La Crosse County, Wisconsin will be held at the town hall located at N5105 N Leonard Street, West Salem, Wisconsin, on the 30th day of November, 2022, immediately following the completion of the Public Hearing on the proposed 2023 town budget, which begins at 7:00 p.m., for the following purpose:

1.  To approve the 2022 town tax levy to be collected in 2023 pursuant to Section 60.10(1)(a) of Wis. Statutes.

Dated this 15th day of November, 2022                                   By:   Sara Schultz                  
                                                                                                         Town Clerk of the Town of Hamilton
